
 

 

                                                                             17-12-2020 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE TO ALL FIRST SEMESTER STUDENTS 

 

With reference to the earlier notice dated 12th December, 2020, all I semester students are 

requested to complete and submit the Microsoft form (link is given below) latest by 21st 

December, 2020. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fjrwSHL9YEmYqCWnLQgqSGLqAB

FXTilNv8qnc9bcFppUNlJBU0VPSFVWTU1EVktFQ0hSQTdTNENMVC4u 

 

            

17th December, 2020                                     REGISTRAR 
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